
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Wow, what a term! The time has flown and everyone at Bonner deserves a well-earned break! 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish every one of you a very happy holiday and start to 2019! 

I look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 9am. 

Best wishes 
Nicola Denton- Headteacher 

 

Christmas Fairs 

The Christmas fairs were a huge success. It was so wonderful seeing so many families come together for the fairs, the 

atmosphere was fantastic. The Friends of Bonner will update parents and carers on the amount of money that they 

raised. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the FOB members for all of their hard work organising the events. 

A special thanks to the school staff for helping out too. I am looking forward to many more exciting events in the 

future. 
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A Festive Thank you 

Thank you to all the children and staff who made the End of Term performances possible! What a talented bunch we 

have here at Bonner. Thank you to all parents and family members who managed to come and watch the shows, it was 

great to see you all there! 

 

Attendance 

Below is the attendance 

for each group and the 

whole school overall 

attendance rate, up until 

Friday 14th December 

2018. 

Well done to Year 2 and 

Year 4 classes, again, for 

meeting our attendance 

target of 97% 

 

Year 

Group 

Attendance 

Nursery  92% 

Reception  95% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4  97% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6  96% 

Overall  96% 

 

Online gaming safety 

As a community, we must work together to make sure that our children are safe 

online. Many online games, like ‘Fortnite’, have been classified as being suitable for 

children over 12 years old because of the violence and language used in the game. 

Children also chat to strangers on these games and may be exposed to offensive 

language. Please talk to your children about the games that they play and make sure 

that they are supervised by adults when playing. 

 

Term dates 

 
SCHOOL TERMS PUPIL HOLIDAYS 

Spring Term 1 
Tuesday 8th January 2019 to Friday 15th February 2019 

INSET Day 
Monday 7th January 2019 
 

Half Term 
Monday 18th February 2019 to Friday 22nd February 2019 

Spring Term 2 
Monday 25th February 2019 to Friday 5th April 2019 

Easter Break 
Monday 8th April 2019 to Monday 22nd 
April 2019 

Summer Term 1 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 to Friday 24th May 2019 

May Bank Holiday 
Monday 6th May 2019 
 

Half Term 
Monday 27th May 2019 to Friday 31st May 2019 

Summer Term 2  
Monday 3rd June 2019 to Friday 19th July 2019 

INSET Days 
Monday 22nd July 2019 
Tuesday 23rd July 2019 
 

 

Rights Respecting School Award Information leaflet 

After many months of hard work and contributions from children, staff and parents, 

we are very pleased to distribute, today, an information leaflet for parents and carers 

to help you understand the Rights Respecting Schools Award and how to support the 

children. Many thanks to Diann Bauer who kindly designed our leaflet and put it all 

together. 

 


